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 SHREWSBURY BOROUGH PLANNING COMMISSION 
 
 
Regular Meeting:  April 27, 2009 
 
 
Planners    Jessica Buck, George Smith, 
Present:    Bill Stumbo, Keith Wills 
 
Others      Mike Lee 
Present:     
  
Chairman Stumbo convened the regular meeting of the Shrewsbury 
Borough Planning Commission at 7:30 p.m. in the Municipal 
Building, 35 W. Railroad Ave. 
 
APPROVAL OF MINUTES 
 
G. Smith moved to approve the minutes of the February 23, 2009 
regular meeting.  J. Buck seconded the motion.  The motion 
carried with all in favor. 
 
CITIZEN COMMENTS 

 
None 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
 

Amended Regional Comprehensive Plan 
 
Bill Stumbo stated that he thought the book was very well 
done and agreed with the changes recommended by Eric Stoley 
at the Public Meeting on March 5, 2009.  
 
Keith Wills said that he found the book to be very 
informative and it gave him a lot of background for this 
area. He did find what he believes is a mistake on page 177 
in the third paragraph under the section titled “SHREWBURY 
BOROUGH MUNICIPAL WATER WORKS.”  The sentence in question is 
“Average daily residential water use per household also 
declined from 63 gpd in 1996 to 145 gpd in 2006, a decrease 
of 11%.”   The 63 and 145 should be reversed. 
 

The Planners agreed that they are all in favor of the Regional 
Comprehensive Plan along with the suggestions from Eric Stoley 
and Keith Will’s correction. 
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OTHER BUSINESS 
 
Bill Stumbo stated that the recycling center on Onion Blvd. is 
storing material outside and he was under the impression that 
most of the material was gone to be kept inside. 
 
Mike Lee said that he has already sent a notice. 
 
BILLS AND COMMUNICATIONS 
 
None 
 
REPORTS 
 
None 
 
ADJOURNMENT 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:20 p.m. 
 
 
 
 

Prepared By 
 

Doreen Smith 
 
 
 
 
 
 
NEXT MEETING:  May 18, 2009 
 
 
 


